6 September 2012
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to another school year. I hope your summer was enjoyable and relaxing, making you feel rested and ready to begin another year of learning and fun.

In this packet, you will find some valuable information regarding AP English 12. First, you will see that I have enclosed a “Contact Information” sheet. Please fill this out with as much information as you can so that I am prepared in how to contact you regarding your child’s progress in English class this year. Please note that at the bottom of the “Contact Information” sheet is a statement pertaining to the sending of your child’s confidential grade information via e-mail. Please read the statement and sign on the “X” if this is something that is acceptable to you.

Lastly, you will find the classroom expectations for AP English 12. Please carefully read through the expectations for this course. You may want to discuss these expectations with your child. This is a very important year for seniors in every way. In order to help teach students responsibility and preparation for their future as adults, I have high expectations of them. It is important for them to understand that these expectations are designed to help them have a successful year in AP English 12. After reading and discussing these expectations with your child, please sign and date the bottom of this sheet verifying that you understand what I expect of all AP English 12 students this year.

Should you need to contact me, I can most easily be reached at mlloyd@kendallschools.org or you can call me at 659-2706, but be advised that you will be connected to my voicemail. I will be able to get back to you much more quickly via e-mail.

I look forward to a wonderful school year with you and your child. 
Sincerely,

Monica Lloyd

AP/Brockport 3-1-3/English 12

